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Northern Virginia Archers 

February 2024 
 

Date of Meeting: February 1, 2024 

 

NORVA members in attendance:  
 
Ken Wilkinson Pat King  John Shea  Gerry Petraitis  
Uwe Jacobs  Jordan Faircloth Mark Finkenstadt Susan Erdos   
Shaf Syed  Jason Middleton   
 

Work Party: March 2 at 8:00 a.m.  
 
Next Club shoot: March 9 3-D Pin “Ice Breaker”  
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Message from the Board 
As required in NORVA’s by-laws, this Newsletter is a report to the membership of the 
Board’s actions. It also constitutes the minutes from the February 2024 meeting.  
 
 
 

General Items 

The February 2024 meeting was led by President Ken Wilkinson.    

 
Work Party on March 2 

The Club’s first work party of 2024 will be held on Saturday, March 2 from 8:00 a.m. to 
1:00 p.m. The focus of the work will be to prepare the 3D course for the upcoming 
shooting season. The maintenance conducted at this work party will comprise the bulk of 
the 3D target maintenance for the year. We will be replacing a number of target cores, as 
well as placing several fresh targets. We also have at least two large trees obstructing the 
course for removal and several other odd jobs. 

Please sign up for work at 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084BAEAE23A3FBC25-47970303-2march 

A minimum of five volunteer hours will be credited to those who remain until the work is 
completed. 
Also, we will have breakfast burritos and coffee to help you start the day! 
 
 

New lock combination 

The combinations to enter the Club grounds and the clubhouse have been changed.  If 
you renewed your membership, you should have received an email with the new 
combination. 
 

Old ATV 

At the meeting there was a question about the disposition of the old Honda ATV.  Several 
members have expressed an interest in it.  This will be discussed at the March Club 
meeting.   
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Call for Volunteers: 
Tournament Chair and Field Course Captain 

The Club seeks volunteers for two positions: Tournament Chair and Field Course 
Captain.  If you are interested, please contact Club President Ken Wilkinson. 

 
 
Web Master (Uwe Jacobs) 

Uwe reported that the process for renewals has, for the most part, been smooth.  There 
have been only some very minor problems with renewals.  Treasurer John Shea reported 
that the Club has already taken in $36,000 in renewal dues. 
 

 

 

Membership (Gerry Petraitis) 

An orientation class was held on February 3. There were 35 participants.  This brings the 
total of new members to 71 for the year. 
 
If anyone wants a refresher course or if new family member joins and wants to join us - 
just let Gerry know at: membership@norva.club 
 
 
 

3-D Range (Jordan Faircloth) 

The March 2 work party will focus on getting the 3-D Range up to snuff for the 2024 
tournament season.  
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Treasurer’s Report (John Shea) 

Noteworthy recent expenses included the following:  

Renewed propetry insurance - about $1200 
Annual officer's dinner - about $250 

Waste Management is increasing our monthly fee from $275 to $332.  We pay for bi-
weekly pickup. 
    

 
 
 

 


